YPIC

Yuma Private Industry Council, Inc.

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Yuma County Local Workforce Development Board (LWDB) operated by the Yuma Private
Industry Council, Inc. (YPIC) (DBA ARIZONA@WORK-Yuma County) is seeking proposals
from experienced bidders with an extensive understanding of the labor market who are interested
in updating research reports on employment, industry, and occupational trends in Yuma County.
The updated work would be formatted to address YPIC’s current research needs as well as a
comparative analysis of previous projections to actual current results.

RFP packages containing specifications will be available beginning Monday, February 26, 2024,
at the Yuma Private Industry Council, Inc. located at 3834 W 16" Street in Yuma, AZ from 8:00
a.m. to 12:00 p.m., or 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. Mountain Standard Time (MST). The RFP Packets
will also be available on our website http:/www.ypic.com and
https://arizonaatwork.com/locations/yuma-county .

Questions must be submitted in writing via email NO LATER than Monday, March 4, 2024,

at 3:00 p.m. MST to Alicia Huizar, Contract Manager at ahuizar@ypic.com. All questions and

answers of a substantive nature will be forwarded to all Proposers by 4:30 p.m. on Friday, March
8,2024.




